
         

December 22, 2023 

 

Susan Ennis 

Fairlawn Avenue United Church  

28 Fairlawn Ave.  

Toronto, ON   M5M 1S7 

 

Dear Susan,  

 

Thank you for the renewed support of Fred Victor with a generous donation from Fairlawn 

Avenue United Church to our Steps to Success Program. You are supporting low-income 

families in our community by providing children and youth with high-quality and accessible 

after school and summer program. 

  

Steps to Success helps children and youth living in our affordable housing locations to build 

emotional resilience and confidence, leading to bright futures. At Steps to Success children 

and youth develop life and academic skills, experience and learn new things, and have fun. 

The enriching program includes homework help, reading clubs, English language support, 

social learning through CHAT groups, cooking and baking, arts, sports, youth nights and 

activities, and summer out trips. Parents are supported knowing their children are in a safe 

and supportive environment, making friends and building positive relationships in their 

community.  

 

Thank you for your gift to Steps to Success. This is just one of Fred Victor’s 60+ programs 

and services, over 23 locations helping people out of homelessness made possible by you.  

 

Wishing you all the joys of the season. 

 

 
 

Judy White 

Director of Philanthropy and Partnerships 

  


